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August 27, 2020 

City of Smyrna 
Attn: Ms. Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager 
2800 King Street 
Smyrna, GA 30080 
 
RE: South Cobb Drive Waterline (RFQ 21-003) 

Dear Ms. Brown:  

After review and analysis of the eight bids opened on August 26, 2020 for the 2020 South Cobb 
Waterline Project (RFQ 21-003) it is Croy’s recommendation to award the project.  K M Davis 
Contracting has provided the lowest bid.  Below is a list of the bids received, reflecting the pricing for 
the recommended option. 

CONTRACTOR   CONTRACTOR LOCATION   TOTAL AMOUNT 
K M Davis Contracting  Jasper, GA    $1,057,007.50 
Unity Construction   Powder Springs, GA   $1,310,617.50 
RDJE, Inc.    Newnan, GA    $1,444,777.00 
CMES, Inc.    Kennesaw, GA   $1,673,116.00 
Helix Group Inc.   Kennesaw, GA   $1,675,750.50 
Construction 57 Inc.   Lawrenceville, GA   $1,967,212.50 
Site Engineering   Doraville, GA    $2,356,390.00 
GS Construction   Lawrenceville, GA   $3,824,715.00 
 
We recommend that The City of Smyrna award this project to K M Davis Contracting in the amount 
of $1,057,007.50. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (770) 971-5407. 
 
Respectfully, 
Croy Engineering, LLC 

 
Melanie D. Head, PE 
Municipal Utilities Director 
 
Attachment: Bid Tabulation 
 
cc:  Frank Martin, Public Works Director 
 Bo Jones, Public Works Assistant Director 
 Kristin Robinson, Finance Director 

Wayne McGary, CROY 
Reading File 


